
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – August & Sept. 2024 

Hi BDTHC members, 

We are still having trouble with our web site I 
haven't been able to figure out what the 
problem is but we are working on it!!!!!  
   
The clubs open hunt was held on August 10 and 
11 at our new site and was a complete 
success.  We have reserved the site for next 
years hunt!  The Fire House was absolutely 
great with indoor facilities and Air conditioned 

hall!!!  Not to mention the fantastic food menu!!!  
   
We would like to thank all involved for a great weekend!  
   
We held a short meeting after the hunt was over and will discuss more at our 
next regular meeting on September 9th.  
   
All regular functions will resume at the Sept. meeting.  
   
Club members only picnic and hunt will be held on October 12,2024 at our usual 
place, hunt fee is $60.00 and must be paid in advance.  Don't forget to bring a 
covered dish to share.  The club will supply the meats etc.  Hope to see everyone 
there!  
   
Finds of the Month for August and September:    
   
August:   Coins:  Mike Mazur Indian Cent  
               Misc.:  Mike P.  Cremation container  
               Jewelry:  Pat Bidding  Button  
   
September:   Misc. Pat Bidding Jews Harp  
                     Jewelry:  Nick Bidding Gold ring  
   

"The Penn Pointer"



NEXT MEETING WILL BE AT THE PICNIC ON OCTOBER 12......  
   
We will do the regular functions at this meeting as the finds of the Month.  
   
MEETING FOR NOVEMBER WILL BE ON NOVEMBER 11, 2024 AT THE NEW 
TIME OF 2:30 PM AT OUR USUAL MEETING PLACE!!!!  
  
That’s all for now, Happy Detecting. 

President BDTHC 
By Derr


